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Request for Information - Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 24 February 2021 for information regarding social 
housing tenancy termination policies. 

Hutt City Council does not have a specific Policy in terms of tenancy terminations, we follow the Residential 
Tenancies Act. 

Please let me know if you have further question s regarding this. 
You have the rig ht to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. In formation 
about how to make a complaint is available at www ombudsman parliament oz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on the Council's 
website. 

Yours sincerely 

Euan Kyle 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 

T 04 570 6702 W www.huttcity.govt.nz 




